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 The Michigan Association of Orthodontists just completed a successful virtual meeting on 
October 23, 2020. It was a well-attended meeting with programs for both staff and doctors. I would like 
to thank Dr. Christian Groth and Dr. Courtney Dunn for their excellent presentations. Plans are currently 
underway for our next annual meeting in March 19, 2021, with the ability to go virtual if needed. Dr. Lisa 
Alvetro will be presenting on digital workflow and Dr. Moe Hakim will be speaking on pain management.  

 The MAO board is actively communicating with the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services to best ensure that orthodontists in Michigan are able to continue to see their patients and 
keep their practices open in some capacity as cases of COVID-19 are beginning to rise. The MAO is also 
communicating with the Michigan Board of Dentistry. Please feel free to contact me, Fatima Ahmed, 
your Michigan GLAO component director with any questions.  

Respectfully submitted  

Fatima Ahmed 

Michigan Component Director. 

 

 


